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Swedish Pelagic Federation’s response 
regarding the update of Ireland’s port policy 
 
Swedish Pelagic Federation producer organisation (SPF) represents Swedish pelagic 
fishing on coastal quotas, regional quotas and with individual fishing rights. We have 
members who fish in the Baltic Sea, on the west coast and in the North Sea. We thank 
you for the opportunity to submit our views in this consultation. 

 

Some of our members have quotas for blue whiting fished off the coast of Ireland. 

They usually exchange these quotas for other fishing opportunities and, generally 

speaking, Swedish pelagic vessels do not fish in these waters today. For this reason, 

we abstain from submitting any comments to this consultation. 

 

Annelie Rosell, SPF 

 


